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INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 

Date:  August 1, 2019 

Subject: Department of Economic Opportunity (DEO) Florida Job Growth Public 
  Infrastructure Grant 2019  

From:  Phil Matson, MPO Staff Director 
 

 

At the request of the Indian River County Chamber of Commerce, staff has submitted an 
application for reconstruction of 98th Avenue to collector/arterial standards to accommodate 
anticipated future heavy-duty truck traffic for existing and future industrial tenants. 

If approved by the Florida Department of Economic Opportunity, Indian River County Public 
Works will construct the improvements in a 6-9 month timeframe.  The County is requesting a 
total of $750,000 from the Florida Job Growth grant program.  There is no cash match required 
for the application.  Staff will provide in-kind design and construction management services. 

The application is included as back-up. 

Recommendation: 

This is an informational item only.  No action is needed. 

Attachment: 

Grant Budget Form 
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